
ITEM 9 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 15 
COUNCIL MEETING 1980 02 25 

RE: LETTER FROM THE CANADIAN MENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION 
692 EAST 26th AVENUE, VANCOUVER, B.C. V5V 2H7 
FUND•RAISING PROMOTION 

REcm~MENDATION: 

l. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Mr. Frank E. Evans, President, 
Canadian Mental Health Association, British Columbia Division, 
692 East 26th Avenue, Vancouver, B.C. V5V 2H7. 

REPORT 

Appearing on the agenda for the 1980 February 25 meeting of Council is a letter 
from Mr. Frank E. Evans, Divisional President of the Canadian Mental Health 
Association, regarding a fund raisinq promotion which is based on the sale of 
a discount coupon booklet to the public throughout the Province. 

Mr. Evans was asked by telephone to specify what type of cooperation and 
support is being requested from the Municipality. He advised that he does not 
expect Council to endorse the promotional campaign, but would appreciate any 
assistance that can be given with regard to the satisfaction of licencing 
requirements. 

~Jest.Coast Consumer Sampler Inc. is a commercial organization that has been 
engaged to conduct the campaign. They will require a licence if their activities 
withir, the municipality constitutes the operation of a business. The Chief Licence 
Inspector has not received an application as of this time, b~t if ~nd when one is 
received in the future, assistance will be given to the applicant 1n the normal 
manner. 

* * * * * * 

C.C. Chief Licence Inspector 
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